
2021 Roger O'Sullivan Award

Throughout his long and distinguished career as an educator, 
leader and advocate, Roger O’Sullivan made an extraordinary 
contribution to Catholic education in Australia. 

As the first executive officer of the Council of Catholic School 
Parents, Roger built a strong foundation for the voice of 
parents and carers in Catholic education. In 2014, the Roger 
O’Sullivan Award was created to recognise and celebrate the 
myriad of ways that Catholic schools, families and 
communities work together to enhance student learning. 

After Roger entered eternal life in 2015, the award was 
renamed The Roger O’Sullivan Memorial Award for Family, 
School and Community Partnerships for Learning as a 
testament to his legacy.  

Applications 
close 
20 July 

Any questions 
contact us:
 02 9287 1514

 @cathschoolparents

 www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au

Building partnerships between home and school to 
enhance the learning outcomes of students.

Has your school    community implemented an initiative that focuses on    family, 
school  and community collaboration? 

Does it focus on faith formation, the school curriculum, student wellbeing, or 
any combination of the three?

The initiative may   have  commenced in 2021 or  be  an ongoing          project. 

Apply for the 2021 ROS Award for an opportunity to receive a $4,000 grant to 
further this initiative. 

All NSW/ACT Diocesan and member Congregational school communities are 
eligible to enter. 

Applications may be completed by Parents and Friends Associations (or similar 
bodies), individual schools or clusters of schools.  

Applications close Tuesday 20 July 2021 

For more information visit ccsp.catholic.edu.au/ros-entry-details
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